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Executive Council Members: Rich Hooks Wayman, David McCluskey, Cheryl Harkins, Kevin Boilard, Alice Preble, Jena Jones, Andrew Lardie, Elsie Fleming, Noelle Coyne, Aaron Geyer. Emily Flinkstrom, Virginia Dill, Taylor LaCroix, Kim Carson
MaineHousing Representative: Lauren Bustard, Kelly Watson, Tara Hembree, Scott Tibbitts, Stephanie Bailey, Amy Holland
Ad Hoc Member: Dean Klein, Greg Payne, Matt White
Attendance: Donna Alger, Lauren Charron, Shirley Caron, Emily Richards, Chris Bicknell, Boyd Kronholm, Teague Morris, Shelby Wilson, Katie Spencer White, Jennifer Weatherbee, Mike Merrill, Terence Miller, Elizabeth Chase, Joseph McNally, Vickey Merrill, Meredith Pesce, Awa Conteh, Gerald Botta, Megan Gean-Gendron, Kathryn Parker, Avery (YAB), Jace Farris, Rosalani Moore, Cullen Ryan, Sara C, Beverly Hubbard,  Nichele Carver, Eden Leighton, Michael Tuller. 

Summary:
The council discussed critical updates on homelessness in Maine, including legislative policy efforts, the potential closure of York County shelters, and ongoing challenges in the homeless response system. Key discussions centered on pending bills to support housing stability, shelter funding, and the urgent need to address shelter sustainability across the state.

Legislative Policy:
- Three priority bills were discussed, including housing stability worker bill (LD 1910)
- Potential funding for homeless shelters ($5 million proposed)
- Federal budget cuts threaten housing and service funding

York County Shelter Crisis:
- Adult shelter already closed
- Family shelter at risk of closure
- 37 individuals from adult shelter were relocated

Action Items:
- Develop communication strategy to highlight the importance of shelter funding
- Create a detailed plan for York County shelter sustainability
- Prepare outreach to appropriations committee members
- Wait 2-3 weeks to gather more information before crafting official communication
- Conduct a comprehensive review of shelter funding challenges

Next Steps:
- Continue monitoring legislative budget process
- Support York County's efforts to maintain family shelter services
- Prepare advocacy materials emphasizing the critical role of shelters

Assigned Responsibilities:
- Rich: Lead communication strategy development
- Emily: Continue coordinating York County shelter transition efforts
- Council Members: Prepare to support advocacy efforts

IMPORTANT:
We have launched the new Maine Homeless Planning website, and we want to ensure you don’t miss out on any critical updates or future meeting details from the Maine Continuum of Care and Statewide Homeless Council. 
Please subscribe to MHP alerts today to remain in the loop: https://www.mainehomelessplanning.org
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